
 

SPIN Clinical Pharmacists Celebration Event 

Further to the SPIN Clinical Pharmacist pilot we have trialled in North East London over the 
last 18 months, you are cordially invited to attend a celebration event showcasing the work 

undertaken and acknowledging our appreciation for the support and commitment of all those 
involved. 

 
The event will be held at the Old Town Hall, Stratford, 29 The Broadway, London on 

Thursday 30th November from 12.30 until 15.30 with a light buffet lunch served at the start. 
 

Please email johanna.north1@nhs.net if you can attend and any special dietary requirements 
that you have.  We look forward to welcoming you. 
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